
 
 
 
Important Notice: Money Market Fund replaced by Enhanced Cash investment 
 
If you are invested in the Money Market Fund, please note the following investment 
option change. The Vanguard Money Market Fund (Money Market) has been replaced 
by the PIMCO Short Asset Investment Fund (Enhanced Cash).  
 
The change from Money Market to the Enhanced Cash investment was prompted by 
regulatory changes in the money market industry.   
 
The MEBT IAC and MEBT Trust Committee conducted a search to compare 
alternatives and selected the Enhanced Cash investment to replace the Money Market 
investment. 
 


